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Dear Mr. Yıdıray Gançer, 

Chairman of TSÜAB

I have the honor to inform you that “1st International and 5th

National Seed Science and Technology Conference of Iran 

(INSSTCI)” organized by collaboration of Seed Science Society of 

Iran (SSSI), will be held online Feb. 9-10, 2022 at Razi University of 

Kermanshah, in Kermanshah City at the west part of Iran. In this 

conference many topics in the field of seed science and technology 

will be covered by the highly prominent speakers from the policy 

makers, academia, research and private sectors. Alongside the 

conference, an exhibition will be held to present the latest 

achievements in the field of seed industry, including newly released 

varieties and seed processing knowledge. 

Considering the great relationships existing between the two countries, 

particularly among the seed industries and the extended activities of 

Turkish seed companies in the Iranian seed market, participating in the 

lateral exhibition of the conference will be a great opportunity to 

further strengthen the relation between seed sectors of both countries. 

Therefore, on behalf of the Iranian Seed Science Society of Iran and 

the executive board of the conference, I would like to invite Turkish 

seed companies to take part in this important biennial event. It would 

also be appreciated if you convey my invitation to the Turkish seed 

companies appropriately.

Best regards

Dr. Aidin Hamidi (Associate professor)

Secretary General

Seed Science Society of Iran (SSSI)


